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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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Division of Project Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

NRC DOCKET NUMBERS 50-424 AND 50-425
CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NUMBERS CPPR-108 AND CPPR-109

VOGTLE ELECTRIC GENERATING PLANT
QUALITY ASSURANCE ORGANIZATIONAL CHANGE

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

This letter is in response to a conversation held between
the Vogtle Project Licensing Manager and Mr. J. G. Spraul
of the NRC staff concerning a recent change in the Georgia
Power Company's Quality Assurance Organization.

Georgia Power Company has created the position of General
Manager, Quality Assurance and Radiological Health and
Safety. This addition strengthens the overall QA and
Radiological Safety Program by expanding managements involve-
ment in these areas. This position reports to the Executive
Vice President Pouer Supply and currently has reporting to
it the Manager of Quality Assurance. The Vogtle Project
organization was not affected by this change because the
Project QA Manager still reports to the Manager of Quality
Assurance.

Mr. Paul Rice has been appointed to this position and comes
to Georgia Power Company with a broad experience in nuclear
activities. He is a former naval officer in the Naval Reactor
Program where he had responsibilities directly to Admiral
Rickover in the areas of nuclear safety, quality assurance,
radiological controls and overall performance of nuclear work.

Based on Mr. Rice's experience and the elevation of the
quality organization to the General Manager level, Georgia
. Power is confident the new organization will better support
our commitmenta.
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Georgia Power Company is in the process of reviewing the
information presently in Chapter 17 of the PSAR. Changes
will be submitted to the NRC as supplementary information
and the organization section will reflect this organizational
change. This supplementary information should be submitted
prior to December 31, 1982.

Sincer ,

% [N
Doug putton
Vice President
Generating Plant Projects
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CC: R. A. Thomas
D. O. Foster
O. Batum
C. W. Hayes
P. Rice
G. F. Trowbridge
J. G. Sprual
E. L. Doolittle
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